
10/11 November 2007 MG/Whitakers Manfeild  
 
We had a fairly good turn out of our group last weekend at the MG Classic event run 
at the fantastic Manfeild circuit. There were 10 members of our group, ( best ever ) 
with 25 cars in our races in fantastic Manawatu weather. I mean it, "sunny conditions 
with no wind'. Qualifying and 5 races over the two days, very good value for money 
& an extremely good Saturday evening function with great food. As always this was 
an event run like clockwork. 
 
That was my 7th time at that meeting & will be one to remember. The circuit is, in my 
opinion maybe the best in the North Island. They are currently spending 20 million 
dollars on improvements, & if you haven't raced there yet I think it should go to the 
top of the list of must do events. The circuit is challenging with a good mix of high 
speed and testing corners - a really thrilling track. 
 
Our next meeting is at Taupo in two weeks time. This meeting is put on for us by 
HRSCC, it is always a great fun weekend with as much racing as you can handle. ( I 
come home knowing I have a neck, and a smile that lasts for ages.) 
 
If you haven't entered, do it now, time. is running out. We need a full turn out of our 
group to get back to Formula Ford only races. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at Taupo.  
 
By the way, the winners of the Whittakers Quest were Michael and Helen Hunter. 
They received their prizes at the Saturday night function - two beautiful artificial leis. 
Thanks to all who participated - we were able to hand over to the Cancer Society two 
full bags of gifts. 
 
 
 
Cheers,  
 
Bruce McCoy 


